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The November meeting of the Deerfield Conservation Commission 
did not convene as regularly scheduled 

due to the lack of a quorum 
 
 

All business has been postponed 
till the December regular meeting 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 12, 2022 
(Please check the website townofdeerfieldnh.com for scheduling changes) These minutes 
were prepared and submitted by Judy Marshall.  Revisions, if any, will be contained in the 

minutes of the next meeting and posted to the Town website, after approval by the Deerfield 
Conservation Commission 

 


